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From: Marie Fawcett [mariefawcett@optusnet.com.au] 
Sent: Tuesday, 1 September 2009 7:15 PM 
To: NSW Redistribution 
Subject: Reid electorate 

To the Australian Electoral Commission.
 

I am totally dismayed at the announcement to change our electorate's boundaries.
 

I have lived at 58 LisgarStreet, Merrylands for nearly 45 years.
 

During this time I have been more than happy with the representation by our local Member of Parliament. He had
 
always looked after the needs of his electorate with dedication and valour.
 

I would urge the commission to not do this ridiculous thing and leave things the way they are. There is absolutely no 
reason to make the proposed changes. I believe this would cause undue hardship to our wonderful local member. 

Yours sincerely 
Marie Fawcett . 
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